
 

 

 

My name is Jane Cook, and I am very proud to be the Acting Head teacher at 

Amblecote Primary School. On behalf of the pupils, staff and governors at 

Amblecote Primary, I am pleased to welcome you to our school website and hope 

that it offers you a chance to develop some understanding of our school. We are 

at present updating our website, so keep checking for more information! 

 

At Amblecote Primary we aim to create and foster a love of lifelong learning 

within a safe, stimulating and happy environment in which every person 

matters. We believe that your child deserves the best and we aim to provide 

excellence in terms of the learning opportunities and experiences provided for 

them within school. This is encompassed in our vision, ’At Amblecote we achieve, 

because in our pupils we believe’ 

 

Our staff are highly trained, caring and committed to working with your child to 

achieve and be the best that they can be both on a personal and academic level. 

We believe that our children learn best when the school works in partnership with 

parents, carers and governors. If you have a concern or worry about your child 

then please contact school as soon as possible so that we can help. 

 

It is our ambition to equip all of our children with the key skills and values they 

will need to thrive in our rapidly changing world.  We actively encourage children 

to develop a curiosity about the world, and a love of learning, in the belief that 

this will encourage them to become lifelong learners and ready to make a valued 

contribution to society.  

 

I am incredibly proud to be the Acting Head teacher of this delightful school and 

warmly welcome visits from any parents or carers who wish to find out more. 

 

If you would like to pop in, please telephone our office.  We would love the 

opportunity to show you what our Amblecote family is all about.    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


